
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

After we had put on our wellington boots and 

waterproof trousers we had great fun scooping, 

pouring, digging and mixing to create our own mud!  

We discovered we could even use our marvellous 

mud mixtures to paint with! 

  

  

Well done Alfie and Madison - you have both been fabulous at remembering to use your ‘walking 

feet’ when you have been exploring and discovering in Preschool this week. 

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes We have really enjoyed singing ‘Wind the bobbin up’ 

together. It is lovely to hear preschool singing to 

themselves as they are learning, playing and investigating. 

It was very exciting to discover a daddy bear, a mummy bear and a baby 

bear in our role play area this week!  Preschool have really enjoyed 

chatting about and comparing their different sizes.  We have been 

sharing the story of ‘The Little Red Hen’ together which inspired us to 

mix and knead some dough to make our own bread. Using our fingers to 

create different patterns in a tray of flour has been great fun as well 

as helping to develop our fine motor skills.  We have also been doing lots 

of counting as we have been playing and learning; remembering that the 

last number tells us the total. 

 

 
We have been creating loud 

and quiet sounds on different 

instruments this week.  

Preschool were amazing at 

listening carefully. 
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